
THE FANNY DWIGHT CLARK MEMORIAL GARDEN, INC. 

Invites you to join us 

 at the NYBG’s Van Gogh:  Painting with Flowers 

Thursday, October 23, 2025 
   

                                 
   
On October 23, 2025 we will travel by bus from Clark Botanic Garden (193 I.U. Willets Road, Albertson) to New York Botanical 
Garden – Van Gogh:  Painting with Flowers.  Vincent Van Gogh’s unforgettable world of art and nature will envelop you in a 
vibrant daydream.  Immerse yourself in a botanical displays and large-scale art inspired by the iconic masterpieces.  You have 
seen the paintings, now see them come to life at the Garden.  We will leave Clark Botanic Garden at 8:45 am, and will return to 
Clark Botanic Garden between 4:00-4:30 pm. Please arrive no later than 8:30 am so we can board the bus and leave promptly 
at 8:45 am.   
 
We expect to arrive at NYBG by 10:00 am, and our guided tour will begin in the Haupt Conservatory.   
After our tour, we will board a special tram, which will take us to the Stone Mill for our Victorian Tea.  After lunch, we can elect 
to take a public tram, which is a 30-minute narrated tour around the Garden grounds. The tram makes several stops, and 
guests can get on and off the tram at any stop.  We can also visit the gift shop before departure. 
 
The Victorian Tea menu consists of assorted tea sandwiches, scones, petit fours, and assorted teas.  (Advance notice is needed 
if you have special dietary restrictions.) 
 

Please email fdcmgoffice@gmail.com or call (516) 484-2208 with questions. 
 

Please return the bottom part of this form along with your check made out to The Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, in the 
amount of $170.00 by September 23rd.  Mail check to: The Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, Inc. at 193 I.U. Willets Road, 
Albertson, NY 11507-2298.  (Act quickly to avoid disappointment.)  No refunds unless you have a replacement. 

Please print 
Name: 

 
Date: 

 
Phone: 

 
Email: 

 
Cell Phone: 

 
Amount Paid: 

 
Check #: 

 
 
FDCMG, Inc. is an independent, private non-profit organization established and existing under the Not-For-Profit Laws of New York State.  
The Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, Inc., is a separate legal entity established and operated independently of the Town of North Hempstead, which owns and 
operates Clark Botanic Garden. 
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https://www.3minutosdearte.com/seis-cuadros-un-concepto/vincent-van-gogh-los-girasoles-y-el-expresionismo/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://www.footwa.com/sunflowers-by-vincent-van-gogh-acrylic-on-canvas-18x24-inch/3669/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/

